Natural Gas Board Minutes 
The Humboldt Natural Gas board met in regular session on Monday, October 6th, 2008.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Harvey Shumaker at 6:30 p.m.  Members present were Lyn Froke and Cara Luke.  Kira Schmeichel and Mike Shumaker were absent.  

Harvey welcomed Cara Luke to the Natural Gas Board. 

The minutes of the September meeting were reviewed.  A motion was made by Froke and seconded by Luke to approve the minutes.  The motion carried. 

The financials for August and September 2008 were reviewed.  A motion was made by Froke and seconded by Luke to approve the financials.  The motion carried. 

The current billing and the amount currently locked in was discussed.  

Changing the meeting back to the third Thursday of the month was discussed.  A motion was made by Froke and seconded by Luke to change the regular Natural Gas Board meeting back to the third Thursday of the month starting with November 2008.  The motion carried. 

With no further business, a motion was made by Froke and seconded by Luke to adjourn the meeting at 6:40 p.m.  The motion carried. 

ATTEST:
KRISTIE ELLIS 



FINANCE OFFICER 

